SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL
GHUBAIBA
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P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah
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OUR VISION

Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No.SIS /026/2022-2023 7" June 2022
For the students of Grade VI, VII&VIII (2022)

Dear Parent
Sir/Madam
Greetings from Sharjah Indian School

Please be informed that Grade VI,VIL VIII will have face to face classes from Wednesday
08/06/2022 onwards.Online classes informed in the earlier circular remain cancelled.
Please ensure that your ward attends face to face classes from tomorrow.

With Regards
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PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL




